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Introductions

• Brian Janski– KE&G Project Manager/Estimator

• Jesse Grinsteiner – KE&G Field Engineer

• Mandley Rust – Pima County

• Kathy Jirschele – Kaneen Advertising & Public Relations

• Kristi Shepherd – Kaneen Advertising & Public Relations



What is the Project?

• Increase Capacity of Sewer 

Along 22nd Street Between 

Alvernon & Swan Roads

• Replace 60 year old Water Main 

Within the Intersection of 

Alvernon & 22nd Street

Purpose



What is the Project?

• 190’ of 36” water main 
replacement at Alvernon & 22nd

St

• Install new maintenance access 
vault for area water mains

• Install 5,376’ of new 12” sewer 
pipe

• Remove 1,933’ of aging 8” sewer 
pipe 

• Rehabilitation of the existing 10” 
sewer

• Mill & Overlay roadway upon 
completion

Main Tasks



Traffic Closures

Heavily Impacted Area: Alvernon Way & 22nd St Intersection



Schedule
Alvernon Intersection – Phase 1
Water Replacement

• March 1 – March 23

Sewer Installation

• March 21- April 15

22nd Street, Alvernon to Swan – Phase 2

Sewer Installation 

• April 15 – June 15

22nd Street, Alvernon to Bryant – Phase 3

Sewer Removal / Tie Over / Paving

• July 1– August 1



Contact Information

• Construction Updates: www.sewerimprovements.info

• To contact Kathy or Kristi: info@sewerimprovements.com or by   

Phone at (520) 622-2527

• To contact Brian or Jesse: (520) 748-0188


